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COUNCIL MEETING – 26 JULY 2023 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ted Strike for response by 
the Leader of the Council:- 
  
“Can the Leader of the Council tell me what actions have been taken to remove the 
hotel business from the Teesside Pension fund so that these accounts are stand 
alone and SBC are never put in the embarrassing position of having a "Strike Off" 
notice imposed on the hotel again. 
 
Did SBC receive any financial penalties for receiving this notice?” 


